Open consultation: Environment Agency
boat registration charges 2019 to 2023

The Environment Agency is working on a 5 year navigation charging plan for
2019 to 2023.

They are also reviewing their boat registration charging scheme to make it
simpler and more consistent.

They want your views to help shape their proposals.
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